


 
 

 
 

2. Supplier expenses increase in 2016-17 as a result of the 2011-12 Budget decision which 

provided the Archives additional funding for a new National Archives Preservation Facility.  

The supplier expenditure represents the property operating expenditure and other costs 

associated with the new preservation facility.   

3. The National Archives Preservation Facility will open during normal business hours. No the 

facility will not be staffed 24 hours per day, seven days per week. 

4. The National Archives Preservation Facility will be open during normal business hours and 

will not be staffed 24 hours per day, seven days per week. 

5. The Archives is not extending working hours to staff the National Archives Preservation 

Facility. The arrangements for the relocation of some specialised records may require some 

additional hours but this would be over a short period and would involve additional non-

ongoing staff employed specifically for this task and possibly a small number of existing 

Archives’ staff with appropriate clearances on an employee opt in only basis. The Archives 

will continue to consult with and keep staff informed about the National Archives 

Preservation Facility Project, including relocations. 

6. The National Archives Preservation Facility will not operate between 10:00pm and 7:00am 

or on a Saturday or Sunday. 

7. Yes, noting the National Archives Preservation Facility will not be open or staffed 24 hours 

per day, seven days per week. 

8. There is no freeze on access to leave by National Archives of Australia employees currently 

in place either formally or informally. 

9. No freeze on access to leave by National Archives of Australia employees is planned for the 

National Archives Preservation Facility relocation. 

 

 


